
	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  

  
  
  
  
  
  

  
 

Let your Christmas tree keep on giving.  Let the SLCT dispose of your tree 
after the holiday season.   We will be picking up trees at your curbside on 

January 3rd, 10th and 17th between the hours of 10 a.m. and 2 p.m. 

Your donation of $15.00 to recycle the tree will go directly to the SLCT for the 
purpose of conserving land and wildlife habitat within Southington.  Detach 

the bottom portion of the flyer and mail to us.  Please make checks payable to 
Southington Land Conservation Trust, Inc.  P.O. Box 369, Southington, CT 
06489.  Tax-deductible donations are gladly accepted at this address.  Please 

contact Al Fiorillo at (860) 690-2484 with any questions.  Thank you and 
Merry Christmas from the SLCT. 

www.southingtonlandtrust.org 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please provide us with the following: 

Name            

Street Address          

Your preferred pick up date (circle one)   3rd      10th       17th          

Phone:    Email (for mailing list):       
	
  

Special thanks to the following local businesses and organizations for their support: 

Southington YMCA, Camp Sloper and Superior Rental 


